
 

 



 

INTRODUCTION 

You may wonder what Partage Humanitaire is and what it does. In the simplest of terms, it contributes to the well-being and quality 

of life of the elderly who live in home-care facilities. Thanks to our many years of experience, we have come to understand the reality 

of caregivers who lend their support to this vulnerable age group. Caregivers are faced with many emotions, worries and questions 

once they arrive at the home-care facility. Thus, Partage Humanitaire has created and established the following guide, ñEmbracing 

a New Living Environment for Caregivers and their Loved Onesò, which highlights their work with this age group. 
 

When preparing this guide, we kept in mind our goals: warm HOSPITALITY, social INTEGRATION and compassionate SUPPORT. 

This guide was written to help caregivers of the elderly and their loved ones deal with changing living arrangements, meaning from 

their residence to a home-care facility. 
 

By consulting the six themes discussed in this guide, we hope caregivers will be able to: Define home-care living and understand 

how it and the admissions processes are structured; Taking into account their loved oneôs new living environment and the inevitable 

progression of their illness, how they can establish a bond of trust and proper communication with the staff who, in turn, takes care 

of their loved one and with whom they share the role of caregiver; Finding means to maintain positive interactions with their aging 

loved ones while adjusting to the facilitiesô policies, philosophy and constraints; And, finally, learn how to reorganize their lifestyle 

and use their support network. 
 

Moreover, accompanying these thematic documents, you will find in this guide various information, links and references sites, 

including a directory of home-care centers in Laval. 

  

Thank you to LôAPPUI pour les proches aidants de Laval for their financial support, without which we could not carry out this project. 

We are aware of this partnerôs value, as they understand the importance and impact entering a home-care facility has on caregivers 

of the elderly and their loved ones. 
 

In addition, we would like to thank all the caregivers who have generously shared their experiences, this has helped us tremendously, 

as we were able to adjust our thematic documents accordingly. Also, thank you to everyone in this similar field who were consulted 

and who have supplied their invaluable input. 
 

I wish to express my gratitude to Pierre Thibodeau, graphic designer at Javelot Design, for his outstanding skills at interpreting our 

vision with elegance throughout this project. 
 

Lastly, I wish to thank Manon Miousse, project leader, as well as Nicole Giguère Poirier and Mélanie Chartrand from Partage 

Humanitaireôs administrative team, for their generous and professional contribution to this guide. 

 

 

 
Marie Bouchart dôOrval 
General director 
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